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20 March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope this finds you well. 
 
Last week, following an incident with a former pupil and parent, the decision was taken to issue a 
letter banning them from the school sites. Under no circumstances will aggressive and/or 
threatening behaviour towards staff be tolerated at either Howden CoE Infant School or Howden 
Junior School.  
 
Furthermore, although we love to see former pupils and hear about how they are achieving at 
secondary school, they are no longer able to attend the school sites - unless they are collecting a 
sibling or accompanied by parents. Earlier this week, this message was relayed to the current pupils 
at Howden Secondary School. 
 
I have enclosed our respect statement which outlines the way in which we expect our staff and 
other members of the school community to be treated. 
 
Where a member of the school community has a concern, they should raise this with the class 
teacher initially or escalate further through the school complaints procedure. 
 
The safety of the children and entire school community at Howden CoE Infant School and Howden 
Junior School is of paramount importance.  
 
As always, thank you for your on-going support. 
 
Take care 
 
Lee 
 
 
Mr L Quinn-Hill 
Executive Leader / Executive Headteacher 
Howden Church of England Infant School and Howden Junior School 
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